
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Crich Carr Church of England  
Primary School and Nursery 

Newsletter 2 - 27th September 2024 

(Insert Date/Term) 
Open Day for Prospective Parents 

We will be holding an Open Day for prospective 

parents on Friday 18th October. Please tell anyone 

you know who might be interested in attending 

either our nursery or school and ask them to 

contact us and book in. We will be producing flyers 

to send out shortly. 

 

Religious Education in School 

We’re really pleased that Matlock Area Schools 

Trust is able to support us with our religious 

education teaching this year. Hannah will be in 

school every Thursday this half term teaching our 

Class 2 children about the Old Testament.  

Buxton Panto 

We will be taking the children to the Buxton Opera 

House to watch Jack and the Beanstalk on Wed 18th 

December. Thanks to the hard work and fundraising 

of Friends of Crich Carr we are able to subsidise the 

trip and the cost will be £5 per child.  

Class 2 Residential 

We want to give the children a range of experiences 

through our residential visits. In 2025 we will be 

taking the children to Mount Cook in Wirksworth. 

The cost of the trip is £240 for two days and two 

nights, including food, accommodation and a wide 

range of adventurous activities. You can spread the 

cost of payments using the ParentPay App. You 

have until 25th October to sign up.  

Class 1 Reading 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the 

phonics workshops. On Fridays at the end of the 

day we would like to invite you into school to 

borrow picture books. Sharing stories is really 

important in developing vocabulary, story-telling 

skills and, most importantly, a love of reading! We 

will pair you up with your children then invite you 

back into school to look through our collection!  

 

Harvest Festival 

We will be holding our Harvest Festival 
celebration on Friday 25th October at 9am 
in the morning. We look forward to 
welcoming you into school on that day! 

Christmas Nativity and Carol Concert 

We will be holding our Christmas Nativity and Carol 

Concert at St Mary’s Church on Thursday 19th 

December. We will be holding an afternoon 

performance at 2pm and an evening performance 

at 6pm.  

After-School Clubs 

It’s been great to see so many children 
attend movie night and after-school sports 
clubs! If your children wishes to keep 
coming please click on Parent Pay to 
confirm ongoing attendance. 

  

 

DATES 2024 

Tues 1st Oct This Girl Can Festival for KS2 girls (am) 

Tuesday 8th Oct Y1-Y6 Cross-Country (pm) 

Thu 10th Oct Y5&Y6 Skateboarding (pm) 

Wed 16th Oct Y5&Y6 Cross Country (pm) 

Tues 22nd Oct Y5&Y6 Cyclo-Cross (am) 

Tues 22nd Oct Movie Night 3.15pm 

Friday 18th Oct Open Day for prospective parents 

Friday 25th Oct Harvest Festival Assembly (9am) 

Friday 25th Oct Break-up for half-term 

Mon 4th Nov INSET Day 

Tues 5th Nov School starts after half-term 

Mon 11th Nov Remembrance Day (am) 

Wed 20th Nov Roman Day for Class2 at Mount Cook 

Tues 26th Nov Movie Night 3.15pm 

Thu 28th Nov Y3 & Y4 Gymnastics Festival pm 

Tue 10th Dec Class2 Basketball Festival am 

Tue 17th Dec Y1 & Y2 Christmas Sports Festival pm 

Tue 17th Dec Movie Night 3.15pm 

Wed 18th Dec Panto at Buxton Opera House 

Thu 19th Dec Christmas Nativity and Carol Concert 

Fri 20th Dec Christmas Parties 

 

 


